

18th September 2024

Dr. Sanjay Malpani President Asian Yogasana sanjay@malpani.com Shri Umang Dawn Secretary General, Asian Yogasana umangdawn@gmail.com

Dear Friends and Colleagues,

Please accept the best greetings of the Olympic Council of Asia (OCA) and I have the pleasure to inform you that OCA General Assembly in its meeting held in Delhi on 8th of September 2024 unanimously decided to recognize the Asian Yogasana under your leadership.

I am sure this will provide further impetus to your organization to promote and develop the indigenous sport of Yoga not only in Asia but around the world.

With kind regards Yours sincerely,

Raja Randhir Singh President, OCA